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Friday 18th January 2019
What have we been learning in school this week?
Phonics: The classes have now been split into different groups which will best support them at the level they are at. Each group will look at which areas need to be revisited and ways the children can be challenged to move forward.
Literacy: We have been thinking of our wow day, descriptive words for the animals, creating sentences and sharing stories.


Reminders


[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be finding out about Chinese New Year in a few weeks. If there are any parents who have links or information that they would like to share with the children, please talk to your class teacher.

Thank you 











What have we been learning in school this week?
Maths: We have been focusing on finding the missing number, counting on from different points and solving number problems.
Topic: This week we have been thinking about snakes in particular, finding out facts about them and engaging in snake related activities.

Dates for your diary

Last day of term-
15th February



Website of the week
https://www.funbrain.com/pre-k-and-k-playground







What is our Terrific Topic Task this week?

Can you go on a number hunt? Take a walk in the local area and see how many numbers you can find. What is the biggest number you saw?
Take photos and upload onto tapestry and record your adventures.
What did my child say and do?
(Please comment on what your child says and does while completing this activity)
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